
All Chicago Title offices will be closed on Monday, September 2nd.

Happy
Labor Day!


	Body: Thank you for your continued support. We appreciate your business and look forward to working with you on your next transaction. Chicago Title promises to work hard for you to make sure we close your deal as efficiently as possible. Enjoy your well deserved Labor Day Holiday!


